
                   

 This half term’s virtues are: 

Faith-filled and Hopeful 

We are encouraging our school community to be faith-filled in their beliefs and hopeful for the future. 

Dates for your diary – July 

Tuesday 11th July All Day 1O’R Cannon Hill Trip 

Wednesday 12th July 9.30am Y4 Class Assembly (with flute) 

Wednesday 12th July 7pm Year 6 Leavers Mass (pupils in at 6.30pm) 

Friday 14th July All Day  Non-Uniform Day- Cakes 

Friday 14th July 3.15pm Summer Fayre 

Monday 17th July 3.00pm Year 6 Parent’s evening drop in sessions 

Wednesday 19th July 9.30am Year 6 Leavers Assembly 

Thursday 20th July 9.30am Reception Class Assembly 

 

SATs Results 

Well done to all of Year 6 for their fantastic SATs results this week. As a school, we are extremely 
pleased with their outcomes. All of the children did themselves proud. 

Year 2 Graduation 

What a fantastic celebration on Thursday! It was a complete joy to watch Year 2’s class assembly and 
graduation – my, how they have grown from those first pictures in Reception. We wish them luck as 
they move into Key Stage 2. 

Year 1H Trip to the Nature Centre 

Year 1H thoroughly enjoyed themselves on their trip to the Nature Centre in Cannon Hill Park on 
Tuesday. They had the opportunity to meet a host of animal, both domestic and from much further 
afield. As ever, their behaviour was excellent making their teachers feel very proud. 

Year 1 OR Class Assembly 

Well done to Year 1OR for presenting such an entertaining class assembly today. The theme was 
giraffes can’t dance, a story about being different. This was acted out beautifully with really clear 
voices. Well done 1OR! 

Maths Workshop 

Well done to the Year 5 mathematicians who took place in a maths workshop ran by King Edwards 
School on Thursday. They were credits to the school and tried hard with every task and problem they 
were faced with.  

Safeguarding Tip of the Week  

Everyone has a responsibility to keep children and young people safe. If you have a concern, tell 
someone. A list of Safeguard Leads is available on our school website in the Parents’ Information 
section. 
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E – Safety Tip of the Week 

Some of you may be aware that Snapchat have a new feature called SnapMaps, which allows users to 
track the location of other users which means that other Snapchat users will know exactly where you 
are. Luckily this feature can be turned off, the UK Safer Internet Centre have produced information 
regarding Snapmaps which you can read by following the link below, this also shows you how to turn 
off the location sharing feature. https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/blog/introducing-%E2%80%98snap-
maps%E2%80%99-newlocation-sharing-feature-snapchat  

Birthdays  

This week, we have wished a ‘happy birthday’ to R- Freya and Layla, 1H- Rose, Y3- Toby, Y5-Grace. 
Many happy returns to them.  

Attendance 

We are always striving for 100% attendance. Every hour counts toward your child’s education! The 

attendance this week: R- 98.7%, 1OR- 98.3%, 1H- 100%, Y2- 98.7%, Y3- 96%, Y4- 96.9%, Y5- 98.3%, Y6- 

100%. 

Golden Book 

This week, Golden Book was awarded to R- Philip and Layla P, 1O’R- Whole class, 1H- Whole class, Y2- 

Whole class, Y3- Tasijah and Aimee, Y4- Sommer and Lexi, Y5- Jodie and Joseph, Y6- Whole class.  

 

Have a lovely weekend 

Yours sincerely     

                                                               
Mrs M Johnson    Mrs H Milligan    Mr A Spindlow 

    
God of all, be with us when we find things difficult, and strengthen us as we help 

each other, so that all people may have hope for the future.  
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